From: Jerry <jerryj2@tds.net>

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 9:22 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex
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Dear Sirs:

Your proposed changes with regard to the the 10 to 1 leverage in the
retail Forex Market will be forcing me to move my accounts
offshore.

I belong to several Forex related blogs and all of those folks are
intending to do the same thing.

I have already sent an email to President Obama, asking him to inquire
why your actions in reducing the number of people
required to handle retail Forex in the USA is allowed under his request

to increase jobs in the USA should be allowed to happen, and
to make those people responsible for this decline available for

disciplinary action.

With the deficit this country has, anyone who helps to reduce the
available taxes should be eliminated from any position of control.

Jerry Jacobson



